
W the 
indow 

 

——In Between—— 

August 22, 2018 

Sunday, August 26 

   9:45 am Sunday School 

 11:00 am Worship 

Monday, August 27 

   3:30 pm Church Staff Meeting 

Wednesday, August 29 

   6:00 pm Adult Bible Study, FH 

   6:00 pm Christ’s Kids (Grades 1-6) 

   7:00 pm Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 

   8:00 pm Vocal Ensemble Rehearsal 

Friday, August 31 

   9:00 am Christian Women’s Job Corps (CWJC) 

 

Worshiping Together 
August 26, 2018 

11:00 am 

14th Sunday after Pentecost 

 

A Passionate Church 

Revelation 2:1-7 

Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam 

Worship Choir:  The Sanctuary Choir 

Welcome the New Church Year 
Begins September 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Sunday School Promotion on Sept. 2 

 New 1st graders join the Grades 1-5 class in 

 room 104. 

 New 6th & 7th graders join the Youth 

 Sunday School class in the Youth Building. 

 

2. Bible Presentation on Sept. 2 

 During worship, our new 1st, 6th & 7th 

 graders will be presented bibles. 

 

3. Children’s Music & Missions on Sept. 5 

 Will meet every Wednesday at 5:00 pm. 

 Ages 3—K meet in room 105. 

 Grades 1-5 meet in the Choir Room. 

 

4. Picnic in the Park, Sept. 9 at 6:00 pm 

 Annual Hamburger and Hot Dog Cookout 

 hosted by our deacons. 

 

5. Chairo Music Ensemble on Sept. 16 

 Will meet every Sunday at 4:00 pm. 

 Students in grades 6—12 as well as adults of 

 all ages are invited to sing Praise & Worship 

 music as well as global church music. 

 

6. Sanctuary Choir Sunday Rehearsal 

 Will meet every Sunday at 5:00 pm. 

 For students in grades 6—12 and adults. 

Used Washer & Dryer Needed 

One of our Christian Women’s 

Job Corps graduates, Akevia 

Wilson, who recently moved 

into the Hertford County High 

School apartments as she be-

gins her first year of teaching 

at Bearfield Primary School, is 

in need of a used washer and 

dryer. If you know of someone 

who has one available, would you please contact 

Pat Byrd, CWJC Director, at 209-4301. 



SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 
Week of  September 2 - 8 

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

Deacons on Call 

 Frank Britt, 642-2087 

 Claire Presley, 287-6132 

Sunday School at Creekside Care 

 Bess Leary 

Extended Session - September 2 

 Babies:  Victoria Outlaw & Brian Outlaw 

 Ages 1 & 2: Lou Riddick & Nat Riddick 

 Ages 3-5: Landis Chamblee & Elizabeth Davis 

Ushers - September 2 

 J.C. Doughtie, Tim Frei, Patricia Hughes,  

 Mollee Frei Lamm, Frank Rose, & Reagan Zoch;  

 Balcony—Brad Hauser & Colby Hauser 

Sound System - September 2 

 Walt Pierce 

Floral Offering - September 2 

 Available 

Home Delivered Meals - September 3 

 CLOSED for Labor Day  

Food Pantry - September 7 

 Jim Daly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 19, 2018 

Weekly Need $ 8,555.00 

Weekly Offering $ 7,946.53 

Difference $ (-608.47) 

 

YTD Needs $ 282,315.00 

YTD Offerings $ 273,330.53 

YTD Difference $ (-8,984.47) 

 

YTD Global Missions Offering $ 6,448.97 

YTD Heck-Jones Offering $     1,845.00  

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Prayer Chain 
2018-19 Church Year 

For many years Gayle Cross has been the faithful 

coordinator of our Prayer Chain Ministry. Thank 

you, Gayle, for using your gifts in this way. For 

the 2018-19 Church Year, Gayle is passing that 

mantle to Peggy Springfield. Thank you, Peggy, 

for following in Gayle’s footsteps. 

 

As Peggy plans for the new church year, she needs 

to hear from current participants to learn if they 

would like to continue serving. If you’re not cur-

rently part of the Prayer Chain Ministry but 

would like to be, you are encouraged to contact 

Peggy too. She may be reached at 252-287-5119 or 

peg1nc@yahoo.com. 

Rev. Thompson on Vacation 

Rev. Thompson will be on vacation Sunday, Au-

gust 26. We give thanks for the capable leader-

ship of our two Music Associates, Bland Baker 

and Buddy Hyatt, and for choir member, Jim 

Wiggins, who will be leading music in her stead. 

New Secretary 

Our new secretary, Heather Joyner, officially 

begins her ministry with us on Monday, August 

27. Please offer your welcome to her the next 

time you’re in the church office or when you call.  

Her email address is heather@fbcahoskie.org 

Week of  August 26- September 1 

Minister on Call  

 Rev. Dr. Trey Gilliam, 398-7321 

Deacons on Call 

 Gloria Freeman, 395-0370 

 Jean Parker, 395-1464 

Extended Session - August 26 

 Birth-Age 2: Austine Evans, Ernie Evans, &  

  Bess Leary  

 Ages 3-5: James & Eva Early 

Ushers - August 26 

 Carolyn Arrington, Josh Brinkley, Bill 

 Magette, Spencer Matthews, Chip Rose, & 

 Chloe Rose;  

 Balcony—Keith Rawls & Andy Woodard 

Sound System - August 26 

 Henry Daniels 

Floral Offering - August 26 

 Ed Copeland, Sr. 

Home Delivered Meals - August 27 

 Austine Evans & Mary Ann Umphlett 

Food Pantry - August 31 

 Otis & June Payne 


